
 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Finley     Class 1: Whole class     Class 2: Whole class 

Class 3: Cicely     Class 4: Felicity     Class 5: Oliver  

Class 6: Alex     Class 7: Jude     Class 8: Edie      

Class 9: Raahul     Class 10: Isla     Class 11: Shaurya   

Class 12: Bella     Class 13: Alice     Class 14: Harneet 

Newsletter  

Monday 18th December 

Well done to them all! 

Christmas Break 

Just a reminder that we break up for the Christmas holidays 
on Thursday 21st December . We return to school on  Mon-

day 8th January 2024. 

From everyone at Wynyard CE Primary School, we wish you 
a Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in 

the New Year! 

Well done, Isabelle! (Year 3) 

Well done to Isabelle in Year 3 who is currently appearing in 
Peter Pan and the Lost Boys at Hartlepool Town Hall Theatre. 
Isabelle opens the show singing solo from the balcony before 
joining the ensemble cast of singers and dancers. Good luck, 

Isabelle! 

Wellbeing Leaders 

Following class votes, our Year 5 and 6 wellbeing leaders 
recently received their first training session from Go Well, a 
local company who promote positive physical and mental 

health.  

Our wellbeing leads were fantastic during their training and 
they have all been given a task to think about over the  

Christmas and New Year period. Their task is to come up with 
a plan to encourage positive mental health at playtimes, 

lunchtimes, including activities for others to get involved in 
during these times.  

Their next meeting is in February, so we will look forward to 
hearing all of their thoughts and good ideas before launching 

some of these in school. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Christmas parties for all year groups will take place     
Wednesday 20th December. Children are welcome to come 
into school wearing their party clothes/ Christmas jumpers, 

rather than their usual school uniform. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Raffle 

A huge thank you, once again to everyone who has supported this 
year's Christmas Raffle. 

If you would still like to enter, spare tickets can be collected from the 
school office and during the final nativity performance on Tuesday. 

Any remaining ticket stubs and money should be handed in at the 
school office no later than 3pm on Tuesday 19th December as the draw 

will take place shortly after 4pm. 

All winners will then be contacted later that evening and prizes will be 
available to collect from the school office on Wednesday 20th                     

December. 

Spring Term Clubs 

The booking system for our new timetable of after school 
clubs for the Spring term, starting Monday 8th January, will 

open at 7pm tomorrow (Tuesday 17th December).  

You can book your child’s place at clubs using our online 
system:  

https://wynyardprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Parents will be initially limited to signing up to 2 clubs per 
child, with the option to sign up to any remaining places 

from 4pm on Thursday 21st December. 

If you would like to be added to a waiting list for a club that 
is full, please email the school office on                                        

admin@wynyardprimary.org.uk If you have any questions, 
please contact the school office.  

After School Clubs and Tea Club - Thursday 21st December 

A reminder to parents that there will be no after school clubs 
on Thursday 21st December. Tea Club will also close at 5pm 

on that day, rather than 6pm. 

Christmas Worship 

On Wednesday, Reverends Mark and Emily will be leading a 
special virtual Christmas worship at 9.15am. Parents are        

welcome to join us virtually for this and a YouTube link to 
view the worship live will be emailed to parents via                  

ScholarPack prior to the worship starting. 

https://wynyardprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/

